## Creeting St Mary newsletter report for CSM Annual Parish Meeting 29th April 2019

Creeting St Mary newsletter has ben edited jointly by Joan Hardingham and Kathryn Martin since July last year. This seems to work reasonably well and we hope we are becoming more adept at the task. We are keen to encourage as much local input as possible and have been pleased to receive contributions of photos to include in recent editions. Joan is responsible for production and I liaise with contributors and chase them up each time.

350 magazines are printed for each issue and I am grateful for the help that 11 volunteers give in distributing them through the village. We have approximately 25 regular advertisers who finance the production costs of the magazine entirely. The accounting side is managed by the Parish Clerk Jennie Blackburn.

Kathryn Martin.